
You’re invited to our First Public Meeting 
to discuss long-term solutions for 
greening vacant properties in Baltimore.

A bold vision for 
reimagining vacant and 

abandoned
properties

Green 
Network Plan:

Wednesday, June 15
6-8 p.m.

@ Mother Seton Academy
2215 Greenmount Avenue

Bring your friends,
neighbors, and family!

For ADA 
accomodations:

call Amy Gilder-Busatti 
at 410-396-4369

 no later than June 10

R e f r e s h m e n t s 
will be served!

On-street
Parking

Available

MAYOR STEPHANIE 
RAWLINGS-BLAKE

THOMAS J. STOSUR, 
DIRECTOR, 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING

For more information, visit: 
http://planning.baltimorecity.gov/green-network-plan/


